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I am writing with my view of Ordinance No. 967, which will be discussed as agenda item 9(c).

I support the city in acquiring the beach parcel at the southern end of 27th Ave NW.  Shoreline
preservation and beach access should be priorities for our community.

Actually, I thought the beach all the way to the bulkhead was already owned by the city!

Personally, I don’t access that area - but I do think it should be maintained by the city and also
provide beach access to local residents or people walking from Saltwater Park.  

Thank you for your consideration.

Christine Walston
19000 Richmond Beach Dr NW, Shoreline, WA 98177
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